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“Navigating Your Way Through the College Application and Financial Aid Process” Program to be

held at Manhasset Library on September 4th

     Senator Jack M. Martins (R-Mineola) will be sponsoring a program to help parents and
students learn about the college application process and the different types of financial aid
which may be available to them. The “Navigating Your Way Through the College Application
and Financial Aid Process” program will take place on Thursday, September 4th at the
Manhasset Library (30 Onderdonk Avenue, Manhasset) beginning at 7 pm.

     A representative from the New York State Higher Education Services Corporation (HESC)

will give parents and students tips about applying for college admission and the different
types of college financial aid and scholarships which are available. Informational materials
will also be available for families to take home with them. Parents and students will also
have the opportunity to ask questions.

     Families who need more information about the “Navigating Your Way Through the

College Application and Financial Aid Process” program at the Manhasset Library on
September 4th can contact Senator Martins’ office at 516-746-5924.
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